
 

Airport Shuttle Sign Up Sheet 

 
Harding University has a shuttle that will take and pick up students from the Little Rock 
airport.  The shuttle runs during the following times:  August (the beginning of the school 
year), Thanksgiving break, Christmas break, spring break, and May (the end of the school 
year).  The cost for the shuttle is $20 each way.  The Student Life Office is in charge of 
taking the sign ups and coming up with the shuttle schedule.  The schedule is based on 
when the students are leaving and/or coming into the airport.  You must sign up in advance 
in order to reserve a seat on the shuttle.  We can not guarantee a seat for a student who 
does not sign up in advance.  During the school year, listen for announcements in chapel 
that announce when the sign ups are and the exact dates the shuttle will be running. 
 
If you need a ride from the Little Rock airport when you arrive in August, the shuttle will 
be running on Thursday, August 16 through Sunday, August 19.  Please fill out the 
information below and send it back with your $20 check or money order payable to Harding 
University, no later than August 1, 2012, to the Student Life Office, Box 12252, Searcy, 
AR  72149-0001. 
 
Name:  _____________________________________ 
 
E-mail address:  ______________________________ 
 
Home phone number:  __________________________ 
 
Cell phone number:  ___________________________ 
 
I will be arriving on the following date (circle one): 
 
Thur., Aug. 16          Fri., Aug. 17           Sat., Aug. 18           Sun., Aug. 19         
 
Time:  ____________  (circle one)    a.m.     p.m. 
 
Airline:  ________________   
 
Flight Number:  _______________ 
 
 
Once we have compiled a schedule, we will get in touch with you by e-mail or phone around 
August 13 regarding when and where you will be picked up at the airport.  If you have any 
questions, please call the Student Life Office at 501-279-4332.  Thank you! 


